
Cedar Grove Middle School Parent Update 

 
Dear Parents/Guardian, 

We have gotten off to a wonderful start of the 2016 - 2017 school year.  

Please speak to your child about making positive decisions each and every 
day.   

Two concerns: 

1. Bus Stop and on the Bus 

 Please remind them that the bus stop (this includes riding to and 
from school) is an extension to the school. 

 Negative behavior on the bus will be processed according to the 

Code of Student Conduct ~ Student Rights and Responsibilities 

and Character Development Handbook.  Please speak with your 

child about making positive decision while being transported to 
and from school. 

2. School Uniform 

 Parent please refer to the school’s website pertaining to the 
approved school uniform. 

 Students are to wear the uniform daily, no exception. 

 

 

 

Upcoming Instructional Events 

September 12, 2016 - Annual CGMS Curriculum Night/Title I /PTSA   6 pm 

September 15, 2016 – Progress Reports sent Home 

September 15, 2016 – Parent Conference Night   5 pm - 7pm  



  


